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European Alliance of Academies Shows Solidarity with Society of 

Hungarian Authors Szépírók Társasága in Budapest and Demands 

Artistic Freedom in Hungary and Europe 

 

On 30‒31 May 2023, the European Alliance of Academies held a conference of 

solidarity with the Society of Hungarian Authors Szépírók Társasága in Budapest 

(see the press release from 20 April 2023).  

 

Eleven European countries were represented. Both internal and public podium 

discussions focused on the increasingly restricted freedom of art and artistic 

platforms in Hungary and other European countries. In internal discussions, 

representatives from non-government-run cultural organisations drew attention to 

a lack of funding, production and distribution for alternative artistic work. During a 

public discussion with the writer György Dalos, filmmaker Béla Tarr, poet and 

novelist Katharina Schultens, director Bartosz Szydłowski and others, it became 

apparent that, unlike individual freedoms, institutional independence is mainly 

endangered. 

 

Jeanine Meerapfel ‒ filmmaker, president of the Akademie der Künste and initiator 

of the European Alliance of Academies ‒ stated: “We have come to Budapest to 

learn more about the situation facing artists in Hungary. The European Alliance of 

Academies will continue to pressure the European Parliament to insist the 

Hungarian government support independent artist associations.” 

 

During the upcoming Spanish EU Council Presidency, the European Alliance of 

Academies is planning artistic actions and conversations with members of the 

European Parliament before the 2024 European elections to raise awareness 

about increasingly restricted freedoms in the arts. 

 

An event of the European Alliance of Academies in cooperation with the Akademie 

der Künste and Szépírók Társasága. With the kind support of the Central 

European University and the Freeszfe Initiative. 
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